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Consideration of an appointment to the Peninsula Airport Commission

PURPOSE/BACKGROUND:

Stephen Mallon's third full term expires on June 30, 2017.  Council is being asked to select an
appointee to serve until June 30, 2021.

There are individuals in the Board Bank who have expressed a desire to serve on this board. Those
applications are being provided to Council.

Current Demographics

Name of Board # of
Members

# of
Vacancies

Gender Age Ethnicity

Peninsula Airport Commission             2            1 Male 70+ African American

Recommendation:
No recommendation.
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